
We are really looking forwards to Raddlebarn In Bloom 2024.

We would like to invite all families to get involved. Work 
with your children over the next few weeks to make and 

grow a Creative Container. Bring it into school at 

home time on Monday 15th July to make it part of your 
child’s class display.

Let your creativity run free! You can use anything you like to make your 
container: pots, tins, pans, bags, wellies. … Be as creative as you like 
as long as it’s easily transportable so that you can bring it into school 
for the event!

You can plant flowering plants, herbs or vegetables … or any 
combination of things. Most importantly, please have lots of fun and 
enjoy planting and caring for your Creative Container so that it 
flourishes and blooms in time for the event.

All families are invited to visit the event on 17th July to see all of the 
wonderful displays. Further details of times will be sent after half term.

Families will collect their Creative Containers and take them home at 
the end of the day on Thursday 18th July so that you can enjoy them 
over the summer holidays together.
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